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Hi,

One thing I have always thought would be a fair rental pet's law is to add another 2 x
weeks bond called a Pet Bond and for an end of tenancy pet related, responsible owners
who fulfil their legal obligations regarding pet's "registry"” to allow the responsible pet
owners to be recognised by both real estates and landlords plus also include the
uresponsible pet owners also registered with legal evidence of the damage done and not
repaired/fixed as well, this, I feel, could also give landlords a form of reassurance that their
mvestment property is more likely to be looked after.

I feel this could be a great compromise between both tenants and landlords

Thank you for taking the time to read my opinion

Kind Reiards

Get Outlook for Android






